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Zebra Technologies Corporation 

One Motorola Plaza, | Holtsville, NY 11742 | 1.631.738.2400 phone | 1.631.627.7179 fax | www.zebra.com 

 

May 5, 2015 
Address: One Motorola Plaza Holtsville NY 11742-1300 USA 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of Engineering and Technology 
Equipment Authorization Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
Subject: Request for Confidentiality 
 
FCC ID: UZ7MC40N0  
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Pursuant to the provisions of Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of Commission’s rules (47CFR§§0.457, 
0.459), we are requesting the Commission to withhold the following attachments as confidential 
document from public disclosure indefinitely. 
 
 Operational Description  
 
Above mentioned document contains detailed system and equipment description are considered as 
proprietary information in operation of the equipment. The public disclosure of above documents 
might be harmful to our company and would give competitor an unfair advantage in the market. 

 
 
Pursuant to sections 0.457 and 0.459 of CFR 47 and to avoid premature release of sensitive 
information prior to marketing or release of the product to the public, the applicant requests the 
following documents contained in this certification application be temporarily withheld from public 
disclosure for an initial period of 180 days: 
 
 Test Setup Photos 
 Users Manual  
 
The application contains technical information, which Zebra Technologies Corporation, deems to be 
trade secrets and proprietary. If made public, the information might be used to the disadvantage of 
the applicant in the market place. 
 
 
Best Regards,  

 

  
_______________________                            

Andrew Ho 

Regulatory Manager 

Tel: +65 6510 2256 

E-mail: andrew.ho@zebra.com 


